
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Friday, November 25, 2022 12:49:28 PM

 Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 12:37 PM
To: Office of the Registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Justin H

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This looks like customers in the EGD and Union South will be compensating for services in the less populated area.
Cost of living is already higher in the city, so let the cost be what it's supposed to be to service each area.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




